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Scouts holding bottle drive

	The 1st Bolton Scout Group will be holding a bottle drive this Saturday (Jan. 4).

Leave bottles on side of road and the Scouts will pick them up, or email boltonventurers-fundraising@live.ca for information/pick

up.

They are raising money for AdVenture 14 ? a trip to Newfoundland in the summer.
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